
MEDIA RELEASE 
September 4, 2016 
 
Curbside storm debris disposal available for coastal communities 
(Brooksville, FL) Hernando County Solid Waste announces that it has partnered with Grubbs 
Emergency Services to offer curbside storm debris removal in the coming days. Starting 
Monday, September 5, 2016, and for a limited time, residents in our coastal communities who 
were affected by flood damage will be provided this service to ensure timely removal of trash 
and debris caused by Hurricane Hermine.  
 
 


